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Galloway, NJ – Stockton University will host a free lecture titled, “The Holocaust Impact on the 
Environment” as part of the Holocaust & Genocide program series. The lecture will be held at 
the Manahawkin Instructional Site, located at 712 E. Bay Ave. in Manahawkin, N.J. on 
Wednesday, April 6 at noon. Lunch will be provided.  

The presentation will explore the environmental impacts of mass graves, the smoke and ashes 
of crematoria, and open pits from the Holocaust to present day.  

Nicole Schielzo, a senior at Stockton University, will present research that has examined the 
harmful effects in the air and ground due to the compounds produced from the cremation, 
smoke and ash. 

Schielzo is set to graduate in the spring of 2016 with a major in Environmental Science and a 
minor in Biology. 

To register, call the Manahawkin Instructional Site at 609-626-3883.  

Visit Stockton.edu/Manahawkin for more information on courses, lectures and events held in 
Manahawkin.  
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